
News Editors                                August 12 2022 

 

EMERGENCY LEAK REPAIR TO IMPACT OPERATIONS AT 

DORNOCH FACILITY IN TRELAWNY 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising that operations at the Dornoch 

Treatment Plant in Trelawny will be temporarily suspended from 6:00 p.m. on 

Friday, August 12, 2022 to 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, August 13, 2022.  This is to 

facilitate emergency leak repairs on the 8" Dornoch to Baron Hill transmission 

main. 

 

 As a result, customers served by the facility will experience a disruption in their 

water supply. 

 

Areas to be affected include Calabar, Brampton, Samuel Prospect, Hatfield, Farm 

Town. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience that this may cause and urges customers to 

store water for use during the outlined period. 

 

END 


